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Cafeteria

All teachers will receive a new breakfast and 
lunch schedule with the new procedures outlined 
to comply with the COVID 19 precautions. 



Cafeteria Procedures
● No parents or outside visitors will be permitted to join students for lunch or 

breakfast;
● All students will need to wash their hands before and after eating;
● Kindergarten and preschool students will eat breakfast in the cafeteria;
● Grades one through four will eat breakfast in their rooms;
● Lunch codes will be entered by cafeteria staff members;
● Students will sit together as a class and implement social distancing to the 

extent possible;
● Custodians will clean and disinfect tables between lunches.



Recess Procedures

•A recess/lunch schedule has been shared with teachers;

•Classes will be separated at recess by using both playgrounds for one grade level 
and dividing the second playground into zones;

•Teachers will rotate use of the playgrounds on a weekly basis.



Classroom

In the classroom, the following procedures will be in place:

● Desks will face forward and be spaced as far apart as possible;
● Students will wear masks during instruction;
● Students will wear masks during transitions;
● Students will be given their individual supplies;
● Student desks will be wiped down throughout the day;
● Students will not be gathering in a communal area on the floor.



Hallway

•Masks will be required during all transitions

•Water fountains have been shut off, but students will be permitted to bring 
their own water-bottles;

•A water-bottle filling station has been installed outside the ground floor 
restrooms;

•Teachers will model appropriate hallway procedures.



Classroom Materials

Thanks to the generous support of Super ATV, very few items need to be 
supplied by parents or guardians. The following will be needed for the 
upcoming  year:

•Headphones;

•A backpack;

•A water bottle.



Devices

Students in grades K-2 will receive iPads this year.  Students in grades 3-4 
will receive Chromebooks. Before devices can be distributed, last year’s 
devices must be turned in and inventoried.  Please remember to bring in 
your device and return it to your classroom teacher. The sooner these 
devices are returned, the sooner students will receive devices for this 
year.


